

PRINCIPAL'S PAGE

Sept. 5, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

I am looking forward to seeing you at Parent's Night on Sept. 6. It begins at 7PM and is a wonderful opportunity to get to know your child's teacher, the activities offered by the school and the wonderful elements of being a part of the St. Celestine School family.

Recently, I asked a new student if he enjoyed the school so far. His response really touched me....

"I love it here. It's just like home. At home they are strict with me and school is strict, too, but in a good way. I know everyone is helping me get ready for life. I really like that."

That means a few things to me. The goal of creating a home and school connection is working for this child and, hopefully, all our children. Our teachers are successful in the dedication and efforts to care for and create a second home for the children. And, lastly, we together are creating a firm, lasting foundation for the future of the children and for St. Celestine School.

Check your brown envelopes for the mandatory fundraiser (raffle tickets). They are in there for you. Thank you for your help with this important fundraiser!

Don't forget! The Taste of St. Celestine is Saturday, Sept. 8! I'm looking forward to seeing you there!

With Gratitude and Blessings,

Sheila M. Klich